
From: Mandeville, Douglas
To: Josh Leftwich
Subject: Acknowledgment of Receipt of Smith Ranch License Renewal Application
Date: Wednesday, February 08, 2012 4:33:00 PM

Mr. Leftwich
 
On February 1, 2012, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission received the electronic
submittal of Cameco Resources license renewal application for the Smith Ranch Highland
in situ recovery (ISR) project in Wyoming.  This email acknowledges receipt of the
application. 
 
The electronic version of the application is in the process of being added to the
Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS).  The application will
be made publicly available once it has been fully added to ADAMS and the staff completes
its information security review.  The staff will begin its acceptance review of the license
renewal application on February 9, 2012.  Once the acceptance review has been
completed, the staff will initiate its detailed technical review. 
 
If you have any questions, I can be reached at 301-415-0724 or by email at
douglas.mandeville@nrc.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Doug Mandeville
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